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November 4, 2015


Via Web Portal and 
Overnight delivery



Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

	Re:	Docket No. UT-043122
		Request for Approval of Amendment to Interconnection Agreement

[bookmark: Dear]Dear Mr. King:
[bookmark: SignatureLine]
Pursuant to telephone conversations with your office, enclosed please find an original Name Change and Power Reduction Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC and CenturyLink Communications LLC fka Qwest Communications Corporation for the State of Washington.  

This replaces the Amendment originally submitted on August 26, 2015 and contains recently dated signature pages and the Exhibit A that was missing from the original submission.

Sincerely,



Josie G. Addington
Legal Assistant III

/jga

Enclosure(s)

1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington  98191
Tel:  206-398-2502
Email:  josie.addington@centurylink.com
www.centurylink.com


